July 16, 2012

Mr. Afra Raymond

President

Joint Consultative Council for the Construction Industry (JCC)

The Professional Centre Building

1% Floor Unit B202

11-13 Fitzblackman Drive, Wrightson Road South,

PORT OF SPAIN

Dear Sir,
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Re: JCC concerns on Uff Report recommendations and Judicial Centres

Reference is made to your correspondence dated July 6, 2012 on the above subject matter ana

accompanying “Request for Access to Official Documents” under Section 13 of the Freedom of

Information Act, 1999.

In this regard, please be advised that the matter is receiving attention and a response from the

Ministry will be forwarded to your office shortly.

Yours respectfully,

Permanent Secretary
Ministry of Justice

Tower C, Floors 19 — 21, Port of Spain Waterfront Complex, 1 Wrightson Road, Port of Spain
Phone: 625 —JUST (5878) Fax: (868) 623 — 5596



